
— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehanlibertyutilities.com

March 14, 2018

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 16-383 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utijçjt
Request for Change in Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write

to request a one day extension of the deadline for the Company to file the information required

for the 2018 step adjustment, as provided for in Paragraphs ll.B.3 and ll.H. of the Settlement

Agreement in the above docket, which was approved by Order No. 26,005 (Apr. 12, 2017). The

recent storms and pending EnergyNorth rate case have occupied those responsible for making

this filing, and one more day is needed to finalize the documents.

The Company asks that the Commission extend the deadline from March 15 to March

16, 2018. Staff assents to this request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

/7r,La4tI

Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List

www.libertyutilities.com I 116 North Main Street I Concord I New Hampshire I USA I 03301


